
CedarLight Grove is collecting donations from now until 
its Imbolc High Rite on January 31st as a collective 

donation to the Lakota Wounded Knee Visitor’s Center.  
The Center, located on Pine Ridge Reservation in South 

Dakota, was created by the Fire Lightning Tiospaye. 
CedarLight Grove will be matching the raised donation up 

to $300. These funds will help the Visitors’ Center with 
much needed repairs.  For more information,  visit the 

group’s website at http://woundedkneevisitorcenter.com/. 

If you are interested in making a donation, you can send a 
check to CedarLight Grove at 5918 Edna Avenue, Apt A, 

Baltimore, MD 21214, or through Pay Pal by sending to 
clg[@]cedarlightgrove.org (please note in the comments that 

your donation is for the Wounded Knee Visitor’s Center). 
Please include your name and/or organization that you 

represent if you’d like it to be included in the gift donation 
to Fire Lightning Tiospaye.

Help our Native neighbors in the New Year!!

We thank you for your support of both CLG’s quarterly 
charity project and the Visitors’ Center.  With your help, 

this community project will be a success!

Many Kindreds One Planet   

http://woundedkneevisitorcenter.com/
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